Appendix G

Summary of Proposed Changes to Application as a result of Public Representation

BDL SHOREHAM APPLICATION FOR PROVISIONAL STATEMENT - HEARING 13
SEPTEMBER 2021

1 message

1 September 2021 at 11:51
To: Simon Jones <simon.jones@adur-worthing.gov.uk>

Good morning Simon

| hope that you are well.

A number of points as set out below:
Representations from local residents

My client has now had a chance of considering the representations that have been submitted to the above
application. In consideration of the comments my client has made further changes to the proposed operating
schedule as follows:

1. To remove the request for off sales
2. To amend the proposed start time for the provision of licensable activities to 1200 (previously 1000)
Documents for hearing on 13 September

My client also thought that it would be helpful if they were to set out their case in advance of the hearing, both for
the benefit of the Committee and the local residents. This will also hopefully assist with the smooth running of the
application

In the circumstances | attach:
1. BDL Skeleton Argument
2. Statement of Roger Wade
3. Brochure
| will send this to you on a sperate email given the size of the document

The brochure is publicly available on the BeachBox Shoreham website and can be found here should you wish to
provide a link in the report





4. BDL Schedule of proposed conditions

5. Plans (these are the plans submitted with the application and appear in the brochure, albeit that those in the
brochure do not have the “red line” on them)

If you could acknowledge receipt of the attached and confirm that these have been circulated to the Committee
and also to the residents who have made representations to the application

Hearing

| will be representing the applicant at the hearing on the 13 September.

At the present time it is anticipated that only Roger Wade will be in attendance on behalf of the applicant but if this
position changes then | will of course let you know as soon as possible, and in advance of the hearing

It would be helpful to know in advance of the hearing which of the residents intends to speak at the hearing. |
appreciate that | have been sent a note of those who intend to speak but if this has changed an updated list nearer
the time would be helpful.

If you require anything further form me in advance of the hearing on the 13 September then please do not hesitate
to let me know.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Any questions do let me know.

| look forward to hearing from you.

With best wishes

Ewen Macgregor

Partner
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